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FREQUENCY OF TRAINS
Kalmadi Shri Suresh;Manian Shri O. S.;Singh Shri Radha Mohan

Will the Minister of RAILWAYS be pleased to state:

(a) whether the Railways are considering the proposal for running Train No. 12939-40, Pune-Jaipur Express seven days a week
instead of two days a week; 

(b) if so, the details in this regard and the time by which it is likely to be implemented; 

(c) whether the frequency of the weekly Uttaranchal Express is likely to be increased up to twice a week; 

(d) if so, the details thereof; 

(e) whether the Railways also propose to increase the frequency of Garib Rath between Chennai and Nagercoil by at least twice per
week; and 

(f) if so, the details thereof and the time by any decision is likely to be taken?

Answer

MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS (SHRI ADHIR RANJAN CHOWDHURY) 

(a) No, Madam. At present, there is no proposal to increase the frequency of 12939/12940 Pune-Jaipur Express from bi-weekly to
daily. 

(b) Does not arise. 

(c) No, Madam.At present, there is no proposal to increase the frequency of 19565/19566 Okha-Dehradun Uttaranchal Express from
weekly to bi-weekly. 

(d) Does not arise. 

(e) & (f) At present, there is no Garib Rath train is running between Chennai and Nagercoil.
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